
                                                                                                                        Scottish & Southern Energy 
         Grampian House 
      200 Dunkeld Road 

Perth 
PH1 3GH 

Direct Tel: 01738 457909 
Direct Fax: 01738 456194 

Email: Jeff.chandler@scottish-southern.co.uk 
11 April, 2007 

Julian Majdanski 
UNC Modification Panel Secretary  
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Ground Floor Red 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3QJ 
 
Dear Julian 
 
Modification Proposal 0132 
 
Thank you for providing Scottish and Southern Energy plc (SSE) with the opportunity 
to comment on the above modification proposal. 
 
SSE is supportive of this proposal. 
 
Implementation of this proposal should clarify Supply Point Confirmation notice 
requirements and thereby increase certainty, thus securing effective competition 
between Shippers. 
 
SSE agree with the Proposer that the current wording used in UNC TPD Section G 
2.5.8(c) is misleading. Implementation of this modification will give greater clarity on 
the requirements for Supply Point Confirmations (as detailed in UNC TPD Section G 
2.5.8(a) & 2.5.8(b)) and ensure that only Special Metering Supplying Points are 
subject to the two month notice period.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Jeff Chandler  
Gas Strategy Manager 
Energy Strategy  
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